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N°2021/106 /CE/USTTB
Bamako, April 28th, 2021
The Ethic Committee of USTTB
To

Prof Aldiouma Guindo

Dear Professor,

I am pleased to inform you that the Ethic Committee of the University of Sciences,
Techniques, and Technologies of Bamako definitely approved your recherche project
titled: “Improving Sickle Cell Disease Care in Mali through Engagement with a Pan-
African Sickle Cell Disease Network”. This decision has been taken based on the proof
of all proposed observations made by the ethic committee have been taken by the
principal investigator.

This approval is valuable from April 28th of 2021 to April 27th, 2022. It will be
renewed after the review of the project annual report.

The Ethic Committee of USTTB wish you a good success in your proposed recherche.

The President of the Ethic Commlttee, PO

Comité d’Ethique de I’USTTB



